Our ref: MGLAT180416-9211

Date:

Freedom of Information request

Thank you for your email dated 17 April which was received by the Greater London Authority on
17 April. Our response to your request, under the FOI Act, for all correspondence since January
2015 between City Hall and/or the Mayor of London's office and the recipients listed about owed
payments from the Kurdistan regional government to international oil producers is as follows:

1. Genel Energy, and any representatives or related company
No correspondence held.

2. Gulf Keystone Petroleum, and any representatives or related company
No correspondence held.

3. Nadhim Zahawi MP
No correspondence held.

4. Kurdistan government
No correspandence held.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please cantact me, ensuring that you
p of this letter.

nternational Relations team

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the
complaints procedure, available at: https.//www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-
authority-gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information.





